
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church of Ogden Awana Clubs 
 

August 26, 2023 

Dear Awana Parents: 
 

We trust you enjoyed a safe and wonderful summer.  It is our prayer that the fall will bring another great 

Awana year.  
 

Our Awana Clubs will start Wednesday, September 13th; 6:30 PM.  Registration will start at 6:00 PM. 

We invite you to come that night and see what we are about.  You may register your child online from 

our church web site:  w w w . f b c o g d e n . o r g     There you will find a registration button on our 

Awana page www.fbcogden.org.  In the bottom left corner of our web page you will find a button for 

Facebook.  I encourage you to like this page.  We will post announcements for Awana on this page.  If 

there is a need to cancel a club night for snow, etc. we will post it on the Facebook page and on the 

church page "Bulletins & Announcements." 
 

There are no changes this year for dues.  Awana donations will remain at 50 cents per week per clubber. 

Donations for the year paid at one time will be $15.00, with discounts for other children from the same 

household. The maximum a family will prepay is $30.00.  For Sparkies the handbooks are $14.00 and 

vest are $16.00, and for the T&T clubbers the handbooks are $14.00 and the uniform shirt are $19.00.  

Please contact me if you have a financial hardship regarding, books, vests, shirts, etc.  I do not want your 

child to miss out on Awana because of financial hardship.  Sometimes used vests and shirts are available.  

Contact the appropriate Club Secretary to ask about used uniforms.  Your donations help defray the cost 

of Awana materials, shipping and handling. 
 

We are looking forward to a great year in our Awana Clubs studying the Bible and having other fun 

together.  As events come up, we will send the appropriate announcement and permission slip home. We 

will also post announcements on our fb page and web page.  As always parents are invited to special 

events we may have.  
 

Our Awana Clubs for kindergarten through sixth grade will start on Wednesday, September 13th, 

starting at 6:30 p.m., ending at 8:15 p.m.  As we start this exciting time, we will keep you informed of 

the outings and any other specials we plan for the clubbers (and their families). 
 

Sparks Director: Alissa Locke   Sparks Secretary: Gloria Leach 

T&T Director: Holly Estep   T&T Secretary: Shelley LaBelle 
 

May God richly bless you and your family this year. 
 

Yours in Christ, 

Pastor Dan Hicks 

Danny Hicks, Pastor 
 

F i r s t  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  o f  O g d e n  

2446 Mill Road, Upper Chichester PA  19061 

6 1 0 - 4 8 5 - 1 7 0 6  /  w w w. fb c o g d en .o rg  

®Awana is a Registered Trademark of Awana® Clubs International. 



2023 Awana Registration Form 
 

One Child per form please. 

Online registration is available on our Awana page at www.fbcogden .org  

Child’s Name _________________________________________________________________ 
   First Name    Last Name 

Address _________________________________________________ Apt # _______________ 

City_________________________________________   State _______    Zip ______________ 

Home Phone # (__________)______________________ 

E-mail address for snow cancellations, etc. __________________________________________ 

Grade __________   Gender:  M F 

Age ____________   Birth date ______/______/______ 

Father ___________________________  Father’s Cell # __________________________ 
  First  & Last Name 

Mother ___________________________ Mother’s Cell # _________________________ 
  First  & Last Name 

Child lives with: (Circle one)  Mother   Father   Both   /   Grandparent   /   Other ______________ 

Church child attends on Sundays __________________________________________________ 

Invited to Awana by ____________________________________________________________ 

Allergies or special circumstances _________________________________________________ 
 

AWANA Clubs – Approved Workmen Are Not Ashamed 2Timothy 2:15 

Clubs begin on Wednesday, September 21st; 6:30-8:15 PM 

For children in Kindergarten (K5) – 6th Grade. 

Club Information 
COST OF AWANA CLUB 

Suggested Weekly Donations $0.50 

$15 for the 1st child for the year 

$10 for the 2nd child for the year 

$5 for the 3rd child for the year ($30 is the maximum any family will pay for prepaid donations.) 
 

HANDBOOK: $14.00 — May be purchased after passing the Sparks Flight 316 or the T&T Start Zone. 
 

NEW UNIFORMS 

Sparks’ Vest:  $16.00 

T&T Shirts:  $19.00 
 

---------------------------------- STAFF USE ONLY ----------------------------------- 

CLUB: (Circle one) Sparks  T&T Girls T&T Boys 

Donation paid _______________ Other Fees Paid ___________ for __________________ 

Staff Person receiving money _________________________________________________ 

First Baptist Church of Ogden     2446 Mill Road     Upper Chichester,  PA  19061 

610-485-1706   w w w. f b c o g d e n . o r g  

®Awana is a Registered Trademark of Awana® Clubs International. 


